
 

     NEWS RELEASE        
 

DATE:  December 6, 2010 

 

Contact:  Angela Guidry – 985-873-6754    

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government will hold a “Vendor Workshop” 

Wednesday, December 15, 2010, from 10:00 am – 11:30 am in the Meeting Room 

on the 2nd floor of the Government Towers Building at 8026 Main Street, Houma.   

The workshop will offer information on how to do business with the TPCG and a 

review of bid documents.  

 

To reserve a seat contact the Purchasing Division at 873-6754.   

 

*** 


